
Water Management Referral Response

Application Number: DA2024/1701
Proposed Development: Construction of a sewage reticulation system as ancillary

development to the Warringah Mall Shopping Centre
Date: 13/03/2025
To: Kye Miles
Land to be developed (Address): Lot 103 DP 1247294 , 145 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE

NSW 2100

Reasons for referral

Council's Water Management Officers are required to consider the likely impacts.

Officer comments

Supported

The groundwater regime is to be maintained as close as possible to pre-development conditions and
shall not adversely impact receiving waters and groundwater dependent ecosystems. The excavation
works are considered minor in size and volume and are very short term. It is reported any dewatered
groundwater will be reinjected into the adjoining groundwater table to limit groundwater impact. It is
reported the groundwater will not be disposed into Council's stormwater system.

The proposal is therefore supported.

Note: Should you have any concerns with the referral comments above, please discuss these with the
Responsible Officer.

Recommended Water Management Conditions:

Nil.
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